
Dear South Bay Families,  

Good morning!  Please see the information below and attached, and please be reminded that this 
information is also posted in the “What’s New at South Bay?” section of our website.  

Weekly Wave June 7-11:  

Mon, June 7  Happy Monday!  
 
NYS Testing Reminder:  Today is the 4th Grade Science Test  
4th Grade students should arrive to school on time ready to do their best 
work!  Try to have your child get a good night’s sleep on Sunday to be ready 
and prepared for Monday morning.   
 
Updated June Family Calendar:  Please see the attached updated calendar.  
Please note that the only changes are as follows:  

• The Kindergarten Parent Info meeting on June 22nd is for Incoming 
21-22 Kindergarten families.   

• There will not be a Senior Walk in the school buildings this year, so 
that has been removed.   

 
PTA Cans for Kindness (Offsite)  
 
This week’s Wellness Challenge is…. 
June is hectic!  Take one mindful minute (at least) each day to 
breath, calm your body and ease your mind.     
 

Tues, June 8 PTA Cans for Kindness (Offsite)  
 
Field Day for Ms. Mahler’s & Ms. Wilken’s Classes – 10:15 a.m.  Reminder 
that all spectators must be pre-registered using the link HERE.   
 
Field Day for Mrs. DeLapi’s Class – 12:35 p.m.   
 
WB Board of Education Meeting, 7 p.m.   

Wed, June 9  Field Day for Mrs. Castelli’s & Mrs. Diorio’s Class – 9:35 a.m.  
 
5th Grade College Spirit Day – 5th Graders, wear your college or trade school 
shirts today!     

Thurs, June 10 Kindness Day (Wear Purple!) & SB Battle of the Cereals Food Drive – Today 
is our last day of our Battle of the Cereals Food Drive.  Each week we invite 
students to bring in their favorite cereal box as a donation to our food pantry.  
Not only will it go to great use helping a family in need, but it will also cast a 
“vote” for your favorite cereal.  See attached flyer for information.    
 
5th Grade Picnic -  Our 5th graders will celebrate the last month of their 
elementary school careers at our picnic from 12-2 during the school day.  As a 
reminder, this is a student only event.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgOuZlpSHMHGnkl6T5sYVvNXuWnWNJeMdNxp8Fo9dU5wcxXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
Puberty Pride Presentations at 5 p.m. and 7 p.m. (Virtual) for 5th Grade 
Students    

Fri, June 11 Happy Friday!  
 
5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony, 10 a.m., JHS Field – 5th grade in-person 
students should come to school as they normally do, and will be bussed to 
the JHS.  Virtual 5th grade students should meet at the JHS by 9:50 a.m. We 
look forward to recognizing our fabulous 5th graders!  
 
SB Yearbook Sales – Please see the attached flyer regarding our yearbook 
sales!  Today is the last day for yearbook orders!  

 

Have a wonderful week ahead!  

With Warmest Regards,  

Christina Cotter  

Principal  

South Bay Elementary School  

 


